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Vancouver, BC V6C 0E4 Canada

March 14%, 2024

Neighbour of 230 Keary Street
New Westminster
V3L 0AB

Dear Neighbour,
Re:  Notice of Work on April 13t & 14% 2024 (6:00AM to 6:00PM)

This letter is to inform you that as part of the construction of Brewery District Building 8, Wesgroup
Contracting Ltd. will be performing work to erect a crane on Saturday, April 13%, and Sunday, April 14%,
2024 between the hours of 6:00AM and 6:00PM.

All activities will be in accordance with applicable bylaws and an approved noise variance permit. During
this time, all required traffic management measures will be in place to ensure all workers, pedestrians
and vehicles are directed through to their destination in a safe and secure manner. It is our goal to
minimize the level of noise and inconvenience caused by this construction work.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to
the Wesgroup Contracting team.

Sincerely,

Wesgroup Contracting Ltd.
604-648-1800
info@wesgroup.ca
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